
November 2, 2024 

Mr. Barry Snyder - Chairman 
Venice Planning Commission 
401 West Venice Avenue 
Venice, Florida 

Dear Mr. Snyder: 

CITY OF VENICE 

The undersigned respectfully request that you permit Dick Rock, our friend and 

neighbor, to speak on our behalf at the Planning Commission hearing of November 18, 

2024, concerning Curry Lane Apartments (23 - 72 CP, 23 - 73 RZ). 

We understand that he will then be allotted 10 minutes to address the Commission as 

our Designated Representative, and we will concede our time for him to speak on our 

behalf. 

Mr. Leonard Gedeon 

1735 Kilruss Drive -;-;,.,.-::/, 
Venic~. Fl 342 _/ •• ' ~----

Mr. Patrick McNelis 
1760 Kilruss Drive 
Venice, Fl 34292 
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Mrs. Jane Irey 
1772 Kilruss Drive 

Venic~. Fl 34292 

Mr. Randy Shipley 

1742 Kilruss Drive ~cJ 

Venice, Fl 34292 , 
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Thank you for your consideration of our request. 

Sincerely, 

R.W. (Dick) Rock 

1743 KMuss 'Drrve 

Venice, Fl 34292 


